From: Nicole Miceli <salernosonsetbeach@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 04, 2020 12:49 PM

To: Kenneth Buckland

Subject: Letter to the Planning Board

November 30, 2020

George Barrett, Chairman Planning Board 54 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571

Dear Chairman Barrett & Members of the Planning Board:

As owners of the Glen Cove Hotel and Marc Anthony's La Pizzeria, my family and I are dedicated to seeing Wareham thrive as a community. However, this has become particularly challenging due to the pandemic. In fact, the town recently experienced a cut of 10% in state aid and there are likely more budget cuts to come.

Therefore, I am writing to urge your favorable consideration of the zoning change proposed for the R-130 district north of Route 25. This proposal would simply rezone this district from residential uses and allow other types of development to be considered.

As a result, I believe that this is a reasonable proposal that is in the best interests of our community. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
John Salerno
Glen Cove Hotel
Marc Anthony's La Pizzeria
Salerno's Function Hall

Salerno's Seaside Function Hall 196 Onset Ave Onset, MA 02558-811 www.salernosfunctions.com